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MEDIA BRIEF 
 

AEIOU extends helping hand to families at Open Day  
 
Fresh off the back of Autism Awareness Month, AEIOU is welcoming parents and carers to visit one of our 
early intervention centres in May to find out more about how we can best support their child through the 
crucial first years.   
 
All AEIOU centres will open their doors to interested families between Wednesday 16 May and Friday 18 
May, providing information and insight on how the AEIOU program develops functional communication, 
behaviour, social and independence skills and gives children and their families the best chance to reach their 
full potential. 
 
As well as touring the centre and meeting the team of autism specific educators and therapists, parents can 
also attend a short introductory workshop, Understanding Challenging Behaviours. 
 
To find out details specific to your closest AEIOU centre, visit http://aeiou.org.au/open-days Note, families 
can register their interest in attending online, via this link.  
 
AEIOU provides affordable and effective autism early intervention for children with autism aged two to six, 
and their families. The program is built on evidence and meets the Australian Guidelines for Good Practice 
2012. AEIOU Foundation is an approved National Disability Insurance Scheme (NDIS) provider and has 
support staff available to assist with funding requirements. 
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